
**FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE** 
  

LWV of Livingston County Publishes Online VOTE411 Candidate Guide and 
Thanks 200+ Candidates for Running for Local Office 

  
  
LIVINGSTON COUNTY, Michigan – Ahead of the Aug. 6 primary elections, the League of Women 
Voters of Livingston County has published its online, nonpartisan election resource guide at 
VOTE411.org. 
  
This “one-stop-shop” for election information provides Livingston County voters with simple, 
accessible tools to help them navigate the voting process. It includes questionnaire responses 
from local candidates on issues of local importance. 
  
“The LWV of Livingston County is pleased to provide this important, nonpartisan resource to 
Livingston County voters,” said Ellen Lafferty, co-president of the LWV of Livingston County. 
“We encourage voters to visit VOTE411.org to make a voting plan so they are prepared to cast 
their vote confidently on or before the Aug. 6 primary election!” 
  
VOTE411 is an initiative of LWV of the United States that provides nonpartisan, personalized 
candidate information, voter registration details, polling place locations, and other helpful 
election information for all voters nationwide.  
  
“It is crucial voters here in Livingston County make their voices heard this election year,” said 
Lafferty, who is also the local VOTE411 co-coordinator. “VOTE411 is the nation’s premier 
online election resource that provides voters with the resources they need to make an 
informed vote.” 
  
LWV of Livingston County has published its voter guide as a resource for all Livingston County 
voters, and it’s easily accessible by entering VOTE411.org on a computer, phone, or other 
electronic devices. It can also be found on the LWVLC website, lwvlivingstonco.org, or by 
scanning the following QR code: 
  



 
  
  

More than 200 Livingston County Citizens Running for Office in the Aug. 6 Primary! 
  

 In addition, LWV of Livingston County wants to extend a heartfelt THANK YOU to more than 
200 local candidates running in the Aug. 6 primary election. Each candidate received a 
questionnaire from LWVLC to share their background and positions with the community; 
62 have provided responses included on Vote411. 
  
“A democracy cannot survive without citizens willing to run for office,” said Shirley Jackson, co-
president of the LWVLC. “Those who stand as candidates invest time, energy and finances in 
strengthening our democracy. We appreciate the willingness of these candidates to serve our 
local community.” 
  
Plan to vote by Aug. 6, or sooner by absentee or early, in-person voting. We'll be voting for U.S. 
and Michigan legislative positions, county commissioners, local clerks, trustees, treasurers, and 
many more offices across our Livingston County cities, townships and villages. The candidates 

https://lwvlivingstonco.org/handlers/celinks.ashx?id=23767


have invested their time, energy and finances in campaigns. Know their positions – and vote. 
Your vote is your voice! 
 


